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How to Extend Battery Life
Although the P series tester battery does not develop a charge memory, its charging capacity will decrease over time with 
repeated use. To minimize this effect, and extend the useful life of the battery, it is recommended that the battery periodically be 
put through a discharge cycle. The charger included with the tester has a button labeled “DISCHARGE” which will completely 
discharge the battery before fully recharging it. It is also recommended to run the battery through this cycle if it has been 
sitting, unused for more than thirty days. 

 

You are invited to submit an Electric Motor Testing Tip of your own and receive a free PdMA mug or hat if we publish it! Contact 
Lou at 813-621-6463 ext. 126 or lou@pdma.com.
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